



Written on 30 March 2023 2 minutes of reading News

• Training and Careers

By **giving your remaining apprenticeship tax** to IFP School, you are contributing to educational innovation and the development of the School.

This year, the terms of payment and the associated calendar have changed.

First, you must declare and pay your balance to the URSSAF.

Then, you'll need to allocate your remaining apprenticeship tax to IFP School on the **SOLTéA platform from May 25 to September 7, 2023**.

The amounts collected will then be transferred to the *Caisse des Dépôts et Consignations* (CDC), which manages them.

We explain everything in this video (in French only):



To support IFP School and/or for further information, please view our $\underline{\text{brochure}}$ (in French only) and/or contact Sandrine Godrie.

You may also be interested in

IFP School on ChooseSocialTV - Christine Travers's interview
An IFP School team teaches in Greece as part of the European project Twinn2SET
Great success of the "Financing your studies at IFP School" day
Select IFP School as the beneficiary of your remaining 2023 apprenticeship tax!
30 March 2023

Link to the web page: